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Dear Parent/Carer 

We have had a fantastic start after returning from half-term two weeks ago, with lots going on here 

at OSCA.  

Last week, our Year 11 students completed their final round of mock exams before their GCSE’s start 

in May. The students have been showing their commitment to learning by showing up for 

intervention sessions and studying hard to reach their potential. We want to thank all of them for 

their hard work, and our parents and carers for their continued support. While studying outside of 

school, students can access extra support through the school website, under the ‘For Students’ 

section.  

World Book Day was on Thursday 6th March, and OSCA celebrated by handing out book tokens to 

each of our students. Staff participated by dressing up as their favourite book characters. We had 

some great costumes, including Where’s Wally, Maleficent and Albert Einstein! Thank you to our staff 

for their great efforts with this.  

Our brand new 3G pitch is officially in use! Work has been completed, and our students can now 

enjoy this new space in their PE lessons and extra-curricular clubs. We’re launching this over the 

coming weeks, with tournaments being held for each year group after school. We started with Year 

11 on Thursday and are excited to host our other year groups from Wednesday 12th March. If you’d 

like to see the space up close, head over to our social media and watch our announcement video.  

I hope you have a restful weekend,  

Kind Regards,  

 

 

Mr P McKinniss 

 


